Greeting Members May 22, 2016

Well another month has passed and the course is greening up beautifully. The Fairway are starting to
fill in nicely thanks to Will Arnett and crew from U.S. Lawns.

Come out and play and see the improving conditions of the course.

Green Oaks has 3 new members Arl Taylor, Daniel Thorton ( also known as T-bone), and Dusty
Goodwin. A congratulation to Dusty on getting married. If you run into these new members please
welcome them to Green Oaks.

Our tournaments are going well. The last tournament we had 36 players in the 2 man. The Champinship
was won by Eli Taylor/Hobart, 2th place was a tie between Hegwood/Sommers and Arl Taylor Dana
Studdard and 3th place went to Mike Puvis/ Greg Bryant.

First Flight was a tie between the teams of Skip Egger/Jerry Studdard and Roger Hinshaw/Lindy
McBride and 3th place went to Ricky Hick’s/Springfield

Congratulations to all the winner’s and looking forward a large field for 3 person Scramble May 28 &

29. If you haven’t signed up yet get you a couple of partner’s and play. Heard through the grape vine
that there will be pork chop supper and entertainment by Mookie Wilson.

We will be having a membership appreciation day on June 18. Free hamburgers to all paid up members
noon to 6 pm and green fee players may purchase a burger for $2.00.

The club has started having Happy Hour in Acorn Lounge on Friday’s 4:00-6:30 pm $1.00 off all
drinks and beer.

It has been suggested by one of our members that we hold some kind of Military Appreciation Day. The
broad and tournament committee is looking at working on this suggestion and once details are finalized
you will be notified. At present there are several idea’s on what to do but we welcome your idea also,

so if you have one please turn it in to pro shop.

Happy Golfing and many Birdies
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